. — A
TOT b N A

The Asia-Pacific Ladies Friendship Society Inc.

ASTA CENTER OF JAPAN
10-32 Akasaka 5-Chome Minato ku, Tokye 107-0052

(BB 45 B 7 VT DR « Fx VT 4 —"P— | BREIZOVTORBMLHE

R I Y —BAEEEANT U7 RAKLGFS (ALFS) OEENICZRARTHEHAEL TXEREZB Y EL
AL L BT ¥,

ST, 2021 E 4 AETED [TOTDHRH‘ « Fx VT 4 —"\FP—] ZOEFELT, BRIWEN
INESHRVIRRZEES, TEMTENVWETERTOC/ELLZLEHEZE X2, ANA A V¥ —aF
RV ZNVET VR TOREBEY OV —DREIX. WA 32/ E VNI RNV F
L7

HERBLIDWVRITTR, Zhb b7 V7 « KEEEEO LM L 4725 DF4E & K EEE
DI DI B HIEEZHT TEVBIFHFETIINET,

B, TEBVEEWVTVAER, TXBVWEEWTWAEEOERRIZIT, 2 E TR B
CXEIHEEERHRNIEEICFLET,

— B b BVRIEDKBEZITY o0, BWEFOREL ., BxDTERE LI VBB LT
ia‘o

Important Notice concerning our 2021 Asia-Pacific Festival & Charity Bazaar

As always, thank you for your continued support and understanding towards the Asia-Pacific
Ladies Friendship Society Inc. (ALFS).

With the number of confirmed COVID-19 cases on the rise once again, and with the safety and
health of our members and guests as our top priority, we have made the difficult decision to
cancel our usual Charity Bazaar, which was scheduled to be held in April 2021 at the ANA
InterContinental Tokyo.

Although the situation is still alarming and unpredictable, ALFS, with its member-countries will
continue to strive to support education and job training for women and children, and to
provide financial assistance to natural disaster stricken areas within our Asia-Pacific Region.

We therefore would very much appreciate your continued support and cooperation.

Let us hope and pray that the COVID-19 pandemic will soon be contained. In the meantime,

we wish you and your family good health and well-being. Please do take care.



